Pan American Round Tables of Texas

Resolutions Committee Report, 2015-2017

The PART Resolutions committee met at the State Board meeting in Del Rio, TX on March 5, 2016, to
write a Resolution of Hospitality for the Del Rio Table, which hosted the meeting. The resolution was
presented by committee member, Gloria Munguia, during the final business session.

The committee then conducted several e-mail exchanges to write another Resolution of Hospitality for
the Laredo Table for organizing the unveiling of the restored PART Tablet at the International Bridge in
Laredo the first weekend in April, 2016, and for hosting a reception immediately following. That
resolution was also presented by committee member, Gloria Munguia.

The committee will meet one last time at the PART State Convention in Houston April 21, 2017 to write
another Hospitality Resolution honoring the Houston Table for all of their hard work.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Lisa Cawley-Romero

PART Texas Resolutions Committee Chair



